
Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 
 
The proposal to sever 75% of MCFSC’s base funding is extremely disappointing. 
 
As a resident of Redwood Valley, I know first hand how destructive fires can be. 
 
MCFSC’s proactive performance has demonstrated numerous achievements.  In order to 
continue their positive track record, their base funding would need to be maintained or 
increased. 
 
Moreover, in order for MCFSC to achieve their goals and objectives, it is imperative they receive 
adequate support from the County of Mendocino. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Meredyth Reinhard 

 


